
From: ]  
Sent: 31 January 2019 19:00 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk>; > 
Subject: re Netherbarns housing proposal 
 
Dear Sir 
I would like to fully support  and the previous public enquiry conclusion (  

 2015) in their opposition to the housing proposal.  It is almost unthinkable that such a crass 
proposal could be made to spoil what is for Scotland and the Borders a gem of such beauty. 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 


